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Carol Meyer reviewed Steven E. Sidebotham’s Berenike and the Ancient Maritime Spice Route 
for the Bulletin of the American Society of Papyrologists, but mainly worked on the third vol-
ume of the Bir Umm Fawakhir final reports, specifically the 1999 excavations and the 2001 
study season. The entire text and all the illustrations are complete and lack only reference 
checking, so the manuscript should be submitted for publication very soon. Hopes of join-
ing the Tell Hamoukar expedition in May were obliterated by the fighting in Syria, but the 
opportunity to work on the glass corpus from Serra East arose. This will be part of the OINE 
(Oriental Institute Nubian Expedition) project to publish the last of the materials from Aswan 
High Dam archaeological salvage operations, material now stored in the Oriental Institute.
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